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FISCAL NOTE 

 

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

 

The repeal of the penalty related to the Wyoming Beef Check-off would have no 

fiscal impact, as this penalty has not been utilized since 1986 when the Wyoming 

Beef Council began collecting the federal beef check-off in lieu of the Wyoming 

Beef Check-off. Penalties for non-payment of the federal beef check-off apply 

pursuant to the Beef Promotion Research Act and Order.  
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